

Kenosha Area Transit waives bus fare for rides to vaccinations

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE March 26, 2021

For further information contact: Kenosha Area Transit T: 262.653.4290

KENOSHA – The City of Kenosha Transit Commission approved waiving the bus fare for citizens going to get a COVID-19 vaccination from a health care provider beginning on Tuesday, March 30, 2021.

The Transit Commission met on Friday, March 26 in a special meeting to consider the request from the Kenosha County Health Department.

Citizens will be asked to show bus drivers their appointment registration for the vaccine, in order to qualify for the ride.